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 NOTICE OF A 

 PUBLIC HEARING 
You are hereby notified that on TUESDAY, MARCH 8, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Department of Conservation and Development, 30 Muir Road, Martinez, California, the 
County Planning Commission will consider following matter: 

2005-2020 Contra Costa County General Plan – Amendment to 
the Growth Management Element (County File: GP#16-0001): 
The proposed General Plan Amendment would revise the Growth 
Management Element of the 2005-2020 Contra Costa County 
General Plan to add the Contra Costa Transportation Authority 
(CCTA) Correspondence Table, which demonstrates consistency 
between the CCTA Measure J Model Growth Management Element 
and the County General Plan.  

The County Planning Commission will receive public comment on 
the proposed amendment to the County General Plan Growth 
Management Element and forward a recommendation to the Board 
of Supervisors. 

For purposes of compliance with the provisions of the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA), the County has determined that the proposed project is exempt from 
environmental review pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15061(b)(3).   

If you challenge the project in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the County at, or prior to, the public hearing. 

 
For more information, contact the following staff of the Contra Costa County Department of 
Conservation and Development, Policy Planning Division, 30 Muir Road, Martinez, California: 
Jamar Stamps, Senior Planner, (925) 674-7832. 
 

John Kopchik, Director 
Department of Conservation and Development 
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